
  

CITY OF TEMECULA  

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  City Manager/City Council 

 

FROM: Pat Thomas, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE: June 11, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: Approve Minor Maintenance Agreement with Interstate Striping, Inc., for 

 Citywide Repainting of Traffic Striping for Fiscal Years 2024-2029 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:   Julie Tarrant, Principal Management Analyst 

Stacey Biddle, Management Assistant 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council approve a minor maintenance agreement with 

Interstate Striping, Inc., for citywide repainting of traffic striping for fiscal years 2024-2029, in the 

amount of $2,750,000. 

 

BACKGROUND:  On February 15, 2024, the Public Works Department Maintenance 

Division posted on the City of Temecula' s online bidding service, Planet Bids, a Request for 

Proposal (RFP) No. 280, for citywide repainting of traffic striping services. These services will 

provide for the repainting of citywide traffic striping, and may include, but is not limited to, 

pavement markings, and legends, and on-call and emergency call-out services, as needed. The 

Public Works Department received the following six (6) electronic proposals: 

 

1 Interstate Striping, Inc. $218,550 per cycle 

2 Pacific Striping, Inc. $385,950 per cycle 

3 J&S Striping $388,950 per cycle 

4 Superior Pavement Markings, Inc. $554,450 per cycle 

5 PCI $645,450 per cycle 

6 Safe USA, Inc. $891,250 per cycle 

 

Selected panel members reviewed each proponent’s submittals and collectively determined 

Interstate Striping, Inc., to be the most qualified and competitively priced vendor to provide annual 

repainting of traffic striping for the city. Staff hereby recommends the approval of the Minor 

Maintenance Agreement with Interstate Striping, Inc., for Citywide Repainting of Traffic Striping 

Services Fiscal Years 2024-2029.   

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  Adequate funds will be made available in the Annual Operating 

Budget (AOB) for each of the Fiscal Years 2024-2029.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: Agreement  

 


